
 

June 2024 
 
Dear Spring Shadows Civic Association Members, 
 
At their Monday, June 17 Special Meeting, the SBISD Board of Trustees voted to the 
change the closure timeline for Spring Shadows Elementary (SSE) from the 2025-26 
school year as originally approved by Trustees on March 25, 2024, to be effective 
instead beginning for the 2024-25 school year. District administration made the 
recommendation leading to the Board of Trustees’ decision due to unforeseen hiring 
challenges precluding the district from adequately staffing SSE for the upcoming 
school year. 
 
Spring Shadows Elementary will close as of June 30,2024, with students attending 
their rezoned school (Buffalo Creek, Pine Shadows or Terrace Elementary) for the 
2024-25 school year. Spring Shadows Elementary families have been notified of their 
new rezoned school, based on their home address. 
 
Current and future families wishing to confirm their zoned elementary, middle or 
high school for the upcoming two school years may do so using the district’s school 
search tool at this link: https://apps.myplanware.com/schoolsearch/springbranch 
  
We thank the Spring Shadows community for your support and understanding as we 
continue to work through the impacts of our state’s failure to adequately fund public 
education. 
 
Please direct any questions to partner@springbranchisd.com 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Jennifer Blaine, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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